
3 May 2013 
 
 
Nominations sought for a pre-LOU group to advise the Committee on Evaluation and 
Standards 
 
 
Good co-ordination among the pre-LOUs will help both in the implementation of the 
standards set by the CES as well as helping those meeting the interim system requirements 
to work together during this phase.  Such co-ordination and communication among the 
group would also help the transformation to the GLEIS, and may provide useful lessons for 
subsequent co-ordination among the LOUs. Consequently, a pre-LOU group is being formed 
to advise the CES. The subgroup will include one representative of each pre-LOU. The aim of 
the pre-LOU subgroup is to discuss common issues affecting pre-LOUs, particularly in 
relation to providing feedback on the development and implementation of the agreed ROC 
standards. The output of the group would feed into the regular CES discussions. The group 
will hold regular calls every 2 weeks. The calls will be set up by the LEI ROC Secretariat - the 
first call is expected to take place on 13 May. The CES would facilitate the work of the group, 
and the calls would be chaired by the Chair of the CES, Satoru Yamadera. The membership of 
the group will be providers of pre-LOU solutions that have been allocated a prefix by the 
ROC (or the FSB prior to the formation of the ROC). However, interested potential pre-LOUs 
which have not yet requested a prefix would be granted observer status. 
 
Please provide nominations (one nominee per pre-LOU) identifying name, affiliation and 
contact information. For those, requesting observer status, please provide supporting 
information confirming the status as a potential pre-LOU. Please provide the requested 
information by close of business 9 May 2013 at leiroc@bis.org.  
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